[image: image1.png]Development
Plan

Meeting

THE, RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF MORRIS

The Council of the Rural Municipality of Morris held a special
meeting on Wednesday, April 21, 1999 at 9:00 a.m. in the
Council Chambers of the R. M. of Morris.

Reeve Herm Martens presided.
Council Members present were: Stan Siemens, Sieg Neumann,
Denis Robert, Leo Kornelson, Ralph Groening, Barry Fraese.

The purpose of this meeting was to review our Development
Plan and its current status.

Also present for this meeting were Mr. Bruce MacLean of
Ruraland Consulting Ltd., and Mr. Greg Friesen of the LUD
of Rosenort.

At the start of the meeting, Mr. MacLean explained to Council
that the Development Plan had been given first reading under
By-law No. 1518/98.

The next step in the process is to hold a public meeting,
however, we are yet waiting for comments from the Provincial
Planning Branch and it was felt to wait until these comments
area available and then include then in the document prior
to the public meeting.

Mr. MacLean explained that in the Development Plan there is
four land use designations. They are Rural Areas, Urban Areas,
Rural Settlement Centres, General Commercial and Industrial.
The Development Plan creates a general format of policies

and objectives for land use in the R. M. of Morris.

We then spent considerable time reviewing the Rosenort area
map and some changes were suggested whereby for the most part
the areas outside the LUD of Rosenort would remain Rural Areas.
With the Community Dyke being built, it was felt to be unknown
how and in what manner development would wish to take place.
Mr. MacLean explained that our Planning Documents are required
to be reviewed approximately every 5 years and it was felt
that changes could be made at that time.

The proposed Community Dyke locations, when they are known,
are to be incorporated into the mapping of the Development
Plan.

Mr. Greg Friesen then had to excuse himself from the meeting
at approximately 10:00 a.m.

Council then reviewed the designations for the other urban
centres. For the areas of Aubigny, Riverside and Kane, the
Rural Settlement Centres are basically a residential
designation with any Commercial, Industrial, etc. development
being done by Council Approval.

The meeting ended at approximately 12:00 noon.
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